THE WEEKLY BUZZ .::

Lincoln Avenue Baptist Church

June 15, 2025

This Month at Lincoln Avenue Sundays

- 8:00am Adult Sunday School
- 9:00am Worship Service
 - Sunday Morning Live! K-5th Grade
 - Extended Care for Babies Preschool
- 10:30am Sunday School
 - Adult Classes
 - Youth Classes

Monday-Friday

- 16-20 Centrikid Camp
- 16-21 Centrifuge Camp

Thursday, June 19

· 2:00pm Sewing Ministry

Sunday, June 22

· 4:00pm Family Gathering/Business Meeting

Saturday, June 28

· 4:00pm Men's Ministry Fishing & Cookout Event

Sunday, June 29

5:00pm B.L.A.S.T. Scavenger Hunt for Students

FAMILY GATHERING

JUNE 22, 2025

4:00pm in the Sanctuary

Regular Business Meeting and Ministry Updates



PRAY FOR STUDENT AND KIDS CAMPS

CENTRIFUGE STUDENTS JUNE 16-21, JACKSON, TN

CENTRIKID KIDS
JUNE 16-20, CAMPBELLSVILLE, KY

DEACON OF THE WEEK

Serving & Supporting Your Family

JUNE 15-21 Charlie Martin | 217-370-4524

524

June is a full month at LABC!

June is an incredibly busy and exciting month at LABC! We just wrapped up a wonderful week of Vacation Bible School. It was a huge success thanks to all of you who prayed, served, and donated supplies. Your involvement made a lasting impact!

Now, our attention turns to summer camp for our kids and students.

Our children will be traveling to Campbellsville University in Campbellsville, Kentucky to attend CentriKid Camp. This year's theme is Higher: Living Our Calling, based on Mark 12:30-31.

Our students will head to Union University in Jackson, Tennessee for Centrifuge, where the theme is Into the Light: Owning Your Faith, anchored in John 4:42.

Please be in prayer for the 29 kids and students and the 9 adult leaders who will be attending camp. Pray that their hearts and minds will be open to all that God wants to teach them. Some may make life-changing decisions. Others may gain a deeper understanding of how to live out their faith daily. And some may meet Jesus for the very first time.

We also want to challenge our church family: take time to memorize the key verses from both camps. When our kids and students return, ask them about their experiences and recite those verses with them. Let them know they were prayed for—and will continue to be —as they grow in faith and walk with the Lord.

Don't forget to pick up a prayer bracelet during worship with the name of a camp attendee. Commit to praying not only for the name on your bracelet, but for all the kids, students, and adults attending camp this summer.

















